

## **Landscaping Plan - Additions**

October 30, 2013 6pm – 7:30pm CitySpace, 100 5th Street NE Charlottesville, VA, 22902

The City of Charlottesville invites the community to a public meeting with project staff for the Route 250 Bypass Interchange project at McIntire Road, currently under construction. Additional landscaping is being proposed south of the Bypass along McIntire Road. The meeting will be held in an open forum format so citizens may attend the meeting anytime between 6pm – 7:30pm. The revised landscaping plans and renderings will be available at the meeting and online at <a href="https://www.250interchange.org">www.250interchange.org</a>.

Public comment on the proposed additions will be collected at the meeting and accepted until November 7, 2013 via <a href="www.250interchange.org">www.250interchange.org</a> or mail (City Hall, NDS – Jeanette Janiczek, PO Box 911, Charlottesville, VA 22902).

For more information on this project, contact Jeanette Janiczek at (434) 970-3309 or janiczek@charlottesville.org.

To join the project's mailing list or follow the project on twitter, please sign up at www.250interchange.org.

